
Hi everyone, 

March has flown by so fast.  Once again, first class have been very busy.  Here is just a 

glimpse of all the fun and exciting learning that has been taking place.  

World Book Day. 

First class children brought in their favourite book for world book day.  We shared our books 

with each other and then we wrote about why we liked our book.  It was lovely to see the 

varied reading interests within the class.  

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Seachtain na Gaeilge: 

Ba bhreá linn Gaeilge a labhairt ar feadh na seachtaine! 

We had loads of fun learning about Oisin in Tír na nÓg. 



 

Micheal taught us all about Irish musical instruments. 

 



Stephen came in and played Irish songs on the tin whistle for us.  He was really good and we 

really enjoyed listening. 

 

We enjoyed learning about Saint Patrick.  We wrote a report about all the facts we learned.  

Our independent writing is developing so well and we are having so much fun. 

 

Maths: 



 

 

March was all about length and measuring.  We used cubes to measure the length of different 

lengths of string.  We used our feet to measure bigger distances outside. 

 

 



Geography: 

We really enjoyed learning about children in other countries.  We compared and contrasted 

their lives with our own lives.   

 

 

History: 

We learned about the work of engineer Robert Stephenson and his contributions to the 

invention of the locomotive steam train.  We loved looking at the pictures of all the different 

types of trains from slow trains to fast trains.  We had great fun designing our own train and 

our own special train station.    



 

Science: 

March was all about spring.  We did lots of writing, art and cutting and sticking activities.   

 

 



 

That’s all for March.  Have a wonderful Easter break. 

Kind Regards, 

Alison.   


